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Submission: I wish to make a submission against the building of this sewerage recycling plant.

This plant, if approved would be in very close proximity to existing houses, a pre-school, primary and high schools, a
community centre and a shopping centre. To have a huge plant, covering 3 and a half acres in the centre of a town is totally
inappropriate.

JPG's original application was to pump the sewer to the existing sewer plant at Marconi Road. I believe this is already
happening with the houses that have been built in this estate so far. If JPG thinks this plant would not cause any problems, nor
bring down the values of the properties in our town, than I suggest it should be build in the centre of the new estate. (However,
I still think pumping it to Marconi Road would be the only sensible option!)

Of another concern is the control of overflow. The area where the plant is to be build is always very wet, swamp like even.
What will happen with regards to that?

Thanks
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